
My first week was full of new adventures

and experience. I connected with one of

the Pastors wife, Mama Natasha. She

made me feel so welcomed at my first

service 
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I had the honor to be apart of the

AYC trip this month. We traveled

to 5 churches and were involved in

outreach,  services at the churches

and in a serve day where we

prepared bags to feed 300 families. 

I had the opportunity to teach Sunday

School in one of the churches. The

children were so excited and had lots

of questions following our lesson. I

taught myself to sing “Yes Jesus loves

me” The children loved it. I am looking

forward to our future Sunday School

classes!

In our services we have had people

delivered from evil spirit, be filled

with the Holy Ghost, be baptized in

Jesus name and receive healing. 

It was so wonderful watching the children

get involved in the services. They were so

excited to join in worship and so eager to

pray. They carried such a true hunger for

the Lord. I made a little worship buddy in

one of the services. He worshiped the Lord

with all he had in him, it was beautiful.

We have opportunities to do some 

exploring and saw a beautiful waterfall.

The bus ride was bumpy but the view was

worth it.

It has been such a honor to be in Guniea

working with the Blackmons family. I am

looking forward to what the Lord is doing

in Guniea 🤍

Oui Jésus m’aime, la Bible me le dit


